STARCRAFT BUS»

a division of Forest River, Inc.

Bus Safety Section

New York Department of Transportation
Building 5, Room 310

1220 Washington Avenue

Albany, NY 12232

To Whom It May Concern:
Subject: Recall 09V-053 & 09V-054

In the process of determining the total number of potentially affected units, Starcraft Bus referred to
Ricon’s Non-Compliance Notification #07E-097, which states that the affected Ricon lifts were produced
from April 1, 2005 through September 6, 2006. Based on these dates, Starcraft Bus manufactured a
total number of 5659 units that could have been affected by this recall. Since that notification Starcraft
Bus has narrowed the number of potentially affected units to 814,

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Larry Hall
Director of Engineering
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